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6 More M6s 

 

 
 
The month started with 6 passes at 
Intermediate, and finished with 6 
passes at Foundation. Well done 
to all the candidates and to the 
Trainers and support volunteers 
who gave up their time to help 
bring new people into the hobby.  
 

Petition 

 
Vote for a debate on whether 
Radio Amateurs should be exempt 
from planning permission: 

https://petition.parliament.uk/ 
petitions/202179 

 

 
 
Thanks to Dean G4WQI (right in 
photo), Chair of EssexCW, guest 
speaker for June who explained 
how different antennas affect the 
ability to DX. The following Day he 
and others took part in a National 
Contest working portable.  

Talk to the Sky 

 
The Satellite Field Day at Hadleigh 
Country Park was well attended to 
see the theory put into practice. 
Several QSOs made via the 6 fly-
bys during our visit.  
 

 

The event was advertised at the 
park facilities - spot the poster! 

 

Next Speaker 
 

 
 
TARG are delighted to welcome 
RSGB representative Keith Hayes, 
G3WRO, as our guest speaker on 
6th July at 8pm. Keith has his 
finger on the pulse of many 
aspects of amateur radio. There 
will be a summary of radio past 
and present, the role of RSGB and 
open forum for questions.  

GB2MFM 
 

 
 
Several of us visited Wat Tyler 
Country Park for repeater tests in 
preparation for our field day in 
Sept. Jenson (below right), who 
recently passed his Foundation, 
will be bringing the Clansman army 
radio as there is a military theme.  
 

 
 

DMR Q&A 
 
TARG have a specialist DMR 
speaker at the Sept meeting, but 
let's use TARGet Nite to test what 
can be done when there is a group 
of us together (eg Two people on a 
'private call', can a third listen in?) 
 

READ ME 
 

Check out the 
"Members-Only" 

page on website 
for books and kit 
to borrow. 
 

Contact: 
John M0LFX 


